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I would like to express my serious concern on the proposed Plasrefine at Moss Vale. As a locally born and raised 
resident, now raising my own family in this beautiful countryside, I strongly believe this is NOT a suitable 
location for a Plasrefine facility. It will have an irreversible and detrimental environmental impact on our 
waterways, air quality and our way of life as a society. 

This is NOT an appropriate location for such a facility! SAVE THE HIGHLANDS!!!!!!!!!! 
 

 




